DO NOT OPEN CONTAINER SHUT-OFF VALVE!

If this valve is turned off for any reason, the National Fuel Gas
Code (NFPA 54) requires a leak check of the system serviced
by the container at the time the gas valve is turned back on.
The leak check must be conducted by a qualified technician.

DO NOT ATTEMPT TO OPEN THE VALVE YOURSELF! Failure
to follow this warning may result in the ignition of leaking gas,
causing serious and potentially fatal injury, fire, or explosion.
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